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Sirs,

This is a formal objection to Aquind's proposal for the pipeline through Portsmouth and
surrounding areas to Lovedean.

I still insist that Aquind have failed to consult with me as a householder who will be
directly impacted by the pipeline on my property boundary. They have sent no
communication to me as the homeowner, or this address.

I object in principle to the partnership with French energy supply. The political sway and
manipulation potential of this 'partnership' is unacceptable and ripe for abuse by either
side.

I am disatisfied by the lack of health and safety information relating to the cables and their
function and maintenance requirements. I have a family to consider and the pipeline is too
close to their home for me to find this lack of information negligible.

Aquind have donated £30,000 to a local playground rejuvenation project. This is highly
inappropriate whilst a decision is pending. It is nothing less than a payment to secure
permission. It should be refused or withdrawn to at least pretend this is an impartial
decision.

I object due to the blatant disregard for environmental protection. This is a densely
populated city and surrounding areas. Green space is precious and much utilised. Aquind
cannot put their speculative pipeline benefits ahead of tangible and current benefits of our
green space.

In short, this project is flawed and has been managed appallingly arrogantly. I hope
permission is denied and the proposal put to rest.

Jennifer Jackson




